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l Transportation Board

MOVING FORWARD, TOGETHER

Board to conduct follow-up investigation on
the current state of COVID-19 recovery for BC
Passenger Transportation Industry

January 26, 2023

The Board will be undertaking a follow-up study to the 2021 COVID-19 investigation, to better
understand the current economic landscape. For further information, please read the December 14,

Industry Advisory and the Q&As.
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